
 

View this email in your browser  

  

  

 

Lincoln Quilters Guild 

July 2023 
 

July Program and Workshop 

 

Once again, we have a full slate of activities planned for the July meeting (7/10). Our 

50th Anniversary celebration is continuing all year. When you arrive at the meeting, make sure 

to visit the 50th Anniversary table to select another gift! Also, if you did not receive your 

50th Anniversary pin at the June meeting, you can pick one up. 

  

We are planning another ticket blitz for the 50th Anniversary raffle quilt, Stellar and Gold, so 

bring your $20 bills and some address labels to make filling out the tickets a breeze. If you 

purchase a booklet of 10 tickets for $20, you will receive a handmade star. You can also 

purchase tickets for the Nifty Fifty Fat Quarter Raffle (NFFQR), and if you haven’t gotten your 

LQG polo shirt yet, there’s still time! 

  

If you checked out a library book at the May meeting, be sure to return it in July. And, don’t 

forget that you can request a book from the list of library books available on the LQG website. 

 

After all of the excitement, we will be ready to settle in for 

our speaker, Jenifer Dick. Jenifer has edited numerous 

quilt books, written five herself, and had work published 

in many other books and magazines. Her quilts have 

been shown in major shows including the AQS Show in 

Paducah, Quilt Con, and the Kansas City Regional Quilt 

Festival. Jenifer and her partner, Trisch Price, joined 

forces in 2015 to create Everyday Stitches, a pattern 

company specializing in quality patterns that reflect their 

own style and personality.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://mailchi.mp/007c5a608fdd/plain-print-6259603?e=%5bUNIQID%5d
https://lincolnquiltersguild.org/cms-data/depot/members/LQG-Library-Books-BookBudy-04-06-23.pdf


 

 

On Tuesday, July 11, Jenifer will teach a workshop 

based on an Everyday Stitches pattern, Jacks the 

Jackrabbit. This class features invisible machine 

applique using the freezer paper and starch method. 

Spots are still available! 

 

Supply List 

  

Registration Form 

 

 

 

September Workshop Announced 

 

Details and registration form are now available for the 

September 12 workshop with Rob Appell. This class will 

feature a strip-pieced tumbling block that can be made 

organized or scrappy. Sign up early because this workshop 

is sure to be popular! 

 

Supply List 

 

Registration Form 

 

 

Save the Date 

 

Our anniversary quilt show, Five Decades of Quilting, will be held from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. on 

Saturday, Oct. 28 at Holy Trinity Episcopal Church (6001 A Street in Lincoln). Details on 

registering your quilt are coming soon. 

https://lincolnquiltersguild.org/cms-data/depot/docs/Jacks-the-Jackrabbit-Workshop-Supply-List-07-2023.pdf
https://lincolnquiltersguild.org/cms-data/depot/docs/LQG-Workshop-Registration-July2023.pdf
https://lincolnquiltersguild.org/cms-data/depot/docs/09-23-Workshop-Supply-List-Rob-Appell.pdf
https://lincolnquiltersguild.org/cms-data/depot/docs/LQG-Workshop-Registration-Form-09-23-Rob-Appell.pdf


 

 

 
  

 



 

Treasurer's Report May 

 



 

  

 

 

Treasurer's Report June 

 

 

 

 

 

Facebook  

 

 

 

Instagram 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/Lincoln.quilters.guild
https://www.instagram.com/lnkquilts/
http://www.facebook.com/Lincoln.quilters.guild
https://www.instagram.com/lnkquilts/
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